Present: Anne Beamer, Chair; Wanda Pinion, Vice-Chair; Julia Delacroix, Secretary, Zachary Hill, General Registrar; Randy Shinault, Deputy Registrar.

Mrs. Beamer called the meeting to order in the Electoral Board Office.

Canvass: Mrs. Beamer, Ms. Delacroix, and Mr. Hill began the canvass. They reviewed the materials for Bridle Creek, Flatridge, and Grant Precincts.

Mrs. Pinion joined the meeting. Canvass continued for Mouth of Wilson, Mount Rogers, Troutdale, Comer's Rock, Elk Creek, Independence, Fairview, and Fries.

Mrs. Pinion left the meeting. Mrs. Beamer, Ms. Delacroix, and Mr. Hill continued Canvass for CAP (the Central Absentee Precinct).

Mrs. Pinion rejoined the meeting. She, Mrs. Beamer, Ms. Delacroix and Mr. Hill finalized canvass for Providence, Oldtown, and Baywood Precincts.

No further business, Mrs. Beamer adjourned the meeting. The board will next meet on March 11 to discuss provisional votes.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julia Delacroix, Secretary

Anne Beamer, Chair

Wanda Pinion, Vice Chair